
Greenwell Point Public School 

           NEWSLETTER  
                               School Motto – Growing and Learning Together                                            
Phone:  444 71379                                                                                              email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

PRINCIPAL:  Ms Catherine Secombe                                     30th March, 2021                                         Term 1 Week 10 

DATES TO REMEMBER  

 

MARCH 

31   School Photos (Return  

envelopes on the day) 

 

APRIL 

2-18 School Holidays 

19    Staff return  

20    Students return 

29    FISST X Country 

 

MAY 

11-14 Naplan 

27   District X Country 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts or 
use peanut butter at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Last week was such a busy week at school, with the Easter hat parade 

and assembly happening at the end of the week. Well done to 2/3S who 

performed an amazing basketball dance routine! Congratulations to Ana 

in year 1/2S for winning the $25 dollar book club voucher for consistently 

borrowing.  

Thank you to all parents for following our Covid social distancing guide-

lines. You can still find the QR codes  on our gates for entering school 

grounds. We are still asked to maintain social distancing guidelines for all 

events at school. We are hoping this will be eased in the future and all 

parents can be accommodated eventually in our hall space. 

This week we have school photos on Wednesday, 31st March. Please 

bring your photo envelope, wear full school Summer uniform and your 

best smile!   

The Cross Country was postponed until 29th April, which is the second 

week back at school next term. Please ensure notes are returned prompt-

ly for this. 

Finally, have a wonderful Easter break with your family. We will see you 

all back and ready to learn for Term 2 on Tuesday 20th April!  

 

Have a great week 
Bronwyn Baker 

SCHOOL PHOTO ENVELOPES 
 
Tomorrow WEDNESDAY 31st is photo day. Please ensure that ALL stu-
dents bring their own envelope with all the details. The dress code is 
summer uniform.   
 
ALL envelopes must be RETURNED on the 31st MARCH, PHOTO 
DAY. 
 
 

 

 
  

 

NO HAT NO PLAY 
No hat will be given to any 

student who forgets their 

hat.  They will play under the 

cola. 

 COVID RULES 

If you need to enter the 

school grounds please scan 

the QR code and sign in at 

the office.  



BOAT AWARDS 

K/1  —Ethan  & Gordon 
 

1/2  —  Ana & Jaicii 
 

2/3 —  Lukas & Olli 
 

3/4/5—Ella & Evie 
 

5/6 —  Aisha & Max G 
  

BIRTHDAYS 

Congratulations and Happy Birthday 

Asher in 5/6 turns 13 on Thursday 
Tahlia in 5/6 turns 11 on Saturday 

Sammi in 5/6 turns 11 during the holidays 
Alexander in K/1 turns 7 during the holidays 
Eli C in 3/4/5 turns 10 during the holidays 

Adam in 1/2 turns 8 during the holidays 
Nixon in 2/3 who turns 8 during the holidays 

Dom in K/1 turns 7 during the holidays    

 

K/1 
 

Emmett—for fantastic effort in reading. 
Isaac—for amazing effort learning his camera words. 

Jett—for always trying his hardest in reading groups. 
Ryan—for excellent effort when writing about stickman. 
Mason—for great work reading his camera words. 
Sam—for helping teachers keep the classroom safe and tidy. 
 

Year 1/2 
 

Miila—for improvement in reading when recognising high  
frequency words.  
Xaviar—for displaying improved commitment to meet success 
criteria of tasks. 

Ava—for displaying perseverance in a guided reading session. 

Zoe—for outstanding effort in all set tasks. 
Trent—for displaying an excellent understanding of place value.  
Tre’—for an amazing effort and improvement in reading. 

2/3 
 

Nixon—for always looking out for others. 

Anna—for always displaying the 6 L’s during floor time. 

Isaac—for making good seating choices during floor time. 

Pixi—for showing pride in our classroom by tiding up and 
putting away resources. 
Braxton—for participating enthusiastically in prediction  
discussions.  
Ollie—for  beautiful smooth reading during fluency practise. 

3/4/5 
 

David—for publishing a persuasive text on a computer.  
Chris—for working hard during class time to complete a  
persuasive text. 
Jordan—for asking clarifying questions during class discussions. 

Zachery— for showing responsibility  by committing to all areas 
of his learning. 

Lani—for being respectful to teachers and her peers. 
Charlaine—for showing respect to the school environment by 
picking up rubbish on the playground. 

ASSEMBLY AWARDS 

5/6 
 

William—for improved confidence in all areas of school life. 

Lochlan—for great progress with summary sentences. 

Maxwell—for fantastic responses for Fish of the Day  
activities. 
Indeeka—for taking pride in our classroom environment. 

Jade—for being a fantastic role model for all students. 

Tahlia—for adding interesting and insightful points to class 
discussions. 

P&C EASTER RAFFLE 
Don't forget to grab your tickets for a chance to win! To 
purchase a ticket visit:  
https://myschoolconnect.com.au/greenwell-point-ps-raffle 
or use the app (the option appears when you start a can-
teen order) to buy tickets online. This closes at 9.00am on 
Wednesday 31st March and winners will be notified by 
phone OR if you prefer to pay cash, the P&C are running a 
separate raffle for CASH ONLY PURCHASES. This prize 
is an Easter Hamper and $25.00 voucher for Nowra’s 
Farmers Market. Tickets are available for purchase at 
South Coast Butchers Pantry (until close of business 
Thursday) or Greenwell Point Hotel– Bar Bistro Pizza (only 
on Friday 2nd April between 6.00pm & 7.00pm) this raffle 
will be drawn Good Friday. Winners will be notified by 
phone. 


